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September 19, 1983

Ms. Elizabeth Mann Borgese 
Department of Political Science 
Dalhousie University 
Halifax, Nova Scotia B3H 4H6 
Canada

Dear Ms. Borgese:

Ambassador Luis Moreno-Salcedo, Permanent Representative of the 
Philippines to the United Nations, following a conversation with his 
colleague, Ambassador Tarimy Koh of Singapore, suggested I contact you 
to offer my services to the International Ocean Institute. I have 
reviewed the information on 101 sent to me by Ambassador Moreno-Slacedo 
and am attracted by the activities of 101.

I believe that my qualifications and years of working in aquatic 
ecosystems from the Florida Everglades to the Arctic Ocean would prove 
most beneficial to the functions performed by 101. I have also had 
extensive experience in public education programs in the marine sciences, 
including film production, and in public relations for a foreign embassy 
and the Foreign Students Association during my earlier high school and 
college days. Moreover, I have acted as liaison between academia, regu­
latory agencies and the fishing industry in attempts at reconciling the 
often conflicting demands of the different actors in the continuing drama 
of marine resource development in Alaska. Please refer to the enclosed 
vitae for a mere detailed account of my education and experiences.

I am very excited about the possibility of working for a dynamic 
organization as 101 and would welcome an interview with you. I can be 
reached at (907) 474-7329.

Sincerely,

Pepsi Nunes

Enclosure


